
 

 

Town of Blue Hill  
 Comprehensive Plan Committee  

 July 20, 2023  
Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees R. Boulet 
J. Fehrle 
S. King 

G. Hurvitt 
M. McKeague 
S. Miller 

D. Page  
D. Paine 
K. Wyatt 

Attendees (Other) A. Varney G. Piduch  

Topic   Discussion Action 

Call to Order The meeting was called to order at 4:01pm.  

Declaration of 
Quorum 

A quorum of the committee was present.  

Business   

HCPC Update A. Varney introduce Greg Piduch, a new member of the 
HCPC team. 

There was discussion about incorporating some of the 
analysis provided in a recent Ellsworth American article 
on housing to the Blue Hill market, if possible.  S. King or 
G. Hurvitt will reach out to A. Grindal to see if she can 
provide data, similar to that in the EA article, for Blue Hill. 

The Transportation chapter should be available for 
review next week; Agriculture and Forestry are done 
(available for review). 

Noted 
 

S. King/G. Hurvitt to 
reach out to A. Grindal 

Engagement 
Subcommittee 

The subcommittee plans to hold the next public session 
on August 15 at 6pm.  The venue has not been 
determined; candidates include the Fire Station or the 
Howard Room at the library. 

The survey will “close” on July 31; there will continue to 
be a push to solicit survey responses before then.  J. 
Fehrle has prepared some large QR code signs linked to 
the survey site, they will be displayed at various venues 
where people tend to congregate.  It was agreed that the 
survey would actually stay available for a week or two 
after the deadline, just in case there are straggler 
respondents. 

Noted 
 
 
 

Noted 

Chapter Review The Chapter Review subcommittee will turn its focus to 
the Archaeological and Historic Resources and 
Recreation and Health chapters at its next meeting. 

Noted 
 
 

 



 

 

The remainder of the meeting consisted of a line-by-line 
review of draft goals and objectives for the Water 
Resources and Marine Resources chapters. 

Noted 

Survey Call to 
Action 

G. Hurvitt reminded committee members that they should 
continue to send emails and encourage one-on-one 
conversations about the Comp Plan and, in the near 
term, completion of the survey.  Email message 
templates have been distributed to the full committee. 

Noted 

Next Meeting The next meeting of the full Committee is scheduled for 
August 10, 2023 at 4:00pm. 

 

Adjournment The meeting adjourned at 5:27pm.  

 


